
We are upgrading the water mains in 
your area and apologise in advance 
for any inconvenience this essential 

maintenance work will cause.  
For further information visit  

www.affinitywater.co.uk/newpipes

Apologies, your 
water supply needs 

to be temporarily 
turned off
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Date Start Finish

Mon

Tues

Wed

Thurs

Fri

Sat

Sun

If your water supply is not restored by the time indicated,  
please call the number below.

Visit www.affinitywater.co.uk/newpipes  
to find out more or call 0345 357 2407

Scan this QR code for 
more information
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Today’s date:

Time:

The time indicated below is the MAXIMUM time 
that your supply will be affected, although we aim 
to restore your supply earlier.

Before your water supply is turned off
• 	 We would advise you to store water before the  

supply is turned off.

During the period of temporary interruption
• 	 Please keep all taps turned off.
• 	 Please do not use appliances that require a water supply.
• 	 Please do not drain your cold water storage tank.
• 	 Your central heating should not be affected.

After we notify you that your supply  
has been turned back on
• 	Turn taps on gently to release any air. 

What hours do you work?
• 	 We generally work from Monday to Friday, 7.30am to 5.30pm, 

however we may need to do extra work at weekends to enable  
us to complete work in some areas.
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